Fram: @itic.org>

Sent: vendredi 29 janvier 2021 13:28

To: COMPTOUR Fabrice (CAB-BRETON); CHIRICO Filomena (CAB-BRETON); CAB

BRETON CONTACT: (CAB-BRETON)

Cc: (CAB-BRETON);

Subject: ITI Submission to the Data Governance Act, 29 January 2021

Attachments: ITI letter Data Governance Act - Commissioner Breton[3].pdf; ITI Comments

on Data Governance Act Proposal.pdf

Dear Mr Comptour, Dear Ms Chirico,

I hope this email finds you well.

Please find enclosed a letter to the attention of Commissioner Breton from ITI' accompanying our attached comments to the Data Governance Act proposal, which we published today.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide feedback on this proposal. We wanted to share our submission with Commissioner Breton and his cabinet in addition to having shared it via the public consultation website.

We look forward to discussing this submission among other things in the upcoming meeting between Mr Moutarlier and Ms Chirico on 2 February.

We remain at your disposal should you have any questions.

All the best,

- Europe | ITI - The Information Technology | Industry Council | + +32 (0) 2 | EU Transparency Register: 061601915428-87



**About us - Promoting Innovation Worldwide - ITI is the global voice of the tech sector.** We advocate for policies that advance innovation, open markets, and enable the transformational opportunities that our companies are creating. Our members represent the entire spectrum of technology: from internet companies, to hardware and networking equipment manufacturers, to software developers. ITI's diverse membership and staff provide a broad perspective and insight on policy activities around the world.